
                                                                             

 

27th June 2018  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As you will be aware, Mrs Waldock has started her maternity leave.  We know that she explained, 

to many of you, how her class would be taught for the remainder of the term.  However, we want 

to be sure that you all have the same information. 

 

We are lucky that within our EYFS provision, we have a large number of extremely well qualified 

staff.  We made the decision that this cohort of children would have a greater adult:child ratio than 

is legally required, and this has been the case all year. 

 

For the remaining three weeks of term the existing EYFS staff are able to teach the children in the 

same way that they have all year.  Because of the nature of EYFS provision, the children are very 

used to working with any and all of the adults in the setting.  By increasing the hours of part-time 

staff, we are happy that we can provide the children with the consistency they require.   

 

If you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

V M M Masters 

Head Teacher      

 


